
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
 
 
 
March 16, 2021 
 
 
 
For the purposes of attending statutorily required training for elected fire board 
officials on Friday, March 26, 2021 from 8: a.m. to 5:00 p.m. a quorum of the 
board will be present at the following location: 
 
Comfort Suites Glendale – State Farm Stadium Arena 
9824 W. Camelback Road 
Glendale, AZ 85305 
 
 
For the Board, 
 

Tim Wilmes 
 
Tim Wilmes 
Clerk of the Board 
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